
CURASH NAPPY RASH CREAM 

BATCH NUMBERS: 1116727 AND 1118263 

SOLD BETWEEN 23 JUNE 2022 AND 2 FEBRUARY 2023 (INCLUSIVE) 

2 February 2023 

Dear Customer  

Church & Dwight has become aware of potential adverse reaction associated with use of product from 2 

batches of CURASH NAPPY RASH CREAM (BATCH NUMBERS: 1116727 AND 1118263).  As a precaution we are 

undertaking a recall of the 2 batches.   

Defect: Some individuals have reported a potential adverse reaction following application of the two batches. 

Hazard: In some individuals increased skin sensitivity, redness and/or rash have been reported following 

application of product from the two batches. Symptoms subsided after affected skin was washed with water. 

What to do: Consumers should immediately stop using products from the 2 batches (CURASH NAPPY RASH 

CREAM (BATCH NUMBERS: 1116727 AND 1118263).   

Please return the product to either: 

1. The store where you purchased the product to receive a refund; or

2. Our address (below) by sending the product, your name and contact details in an envelope without

stamps, addressed to: Reply Paid 87447, Church & Dwight (Australia) Pty Ltd, P.O. Box 83, Frenchs Forest

NSW 1640. We will send you a retailer gift card as a refund when the product is received.

Contact details: If you have any queries about this recall, please contact Church & Dwight at 1800 222 099 

from Monday-Friday 8.30am to 5pm AEST, via the Curash contact page at https://curash.com.au/contact/. 

See www.recalls.gov.au for Australian product recall information. 
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